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As a retired senior, disabled veteran, and home owner, I would strongly oppose any 

such measure,  and/or new legislation, that would or could possibly increase or put 

into place any ability that could increase Oregon’s already high property taxes. 

 

This is no time to be trying to create creative ways and/or schemes to fund such 

“nonsense” programs, with the incredible increase of everything from utilities, 

groceries, fuel, and medical just to mention a few, and what is becoming creative 

government “find more money at any cost” schemes.  It is hurting those Oregonians 

most vulnerable “seniors that are retired”. 

 

It appears that Oregon’s current form of government, are trying to pick the property 

owner’s “already bare” pockets, to try and pay for “homeless, illegal persons, and 

other projects and/or programs”.  This will only end up adding yet another problem, 

that being where do those that get taxes out of our homes go? 

 

Please, stop trying to destroy our once great state, by trying to tax us out of our 

homes, just to create ways to encourage homeless and/or illegal persons to live here. 

 

We can not afford to have non local people, regulate our property taxes. 


